
Stay ing Connected with Campus Services
Dec . 17 2020

Thanks for the Holiday Gifts
What won-
derful gifts 
we are all 
receiving 
this year! 
The comfy 
Lone Pine 
vests and 
sweatshirts 
and delicious 
Red Kite Candies are real treats and go far to 
acknowledge every Campus Services employee. 
Thanks to Robin Guay, Kaitlyn Christian, Kelly 
Mousley, David Smallwood, Susie Weider, Julie 
Findley, and everyone at DPMS for ordering and 
packaging the bags. Thanks to Campus Services 
leadership team for sponsoring the gifts, and 
thanks to all of YOU for your continued commit-
ment to Dartmouth and Campus Services. We 
make a great team!
If you have not yet received your gift bag, please 
check with your supervisor, work control, or the 
Admin HR office. 

Installation of new Radio System
Work is underway to replace the College's aging ra-
dio system which is used for emergency communi-
cation. Project lead Tom 
Mitchell from IT Services 
provided this photo 
which shows the first of 
five antennas that are 
being installed for the 
new radio system. Tom 
wrote, "we will have an-
tennas and radio repeat-
ers at DHMC, Dartmouth 
SkiWay and three sites 
on the main campus to 
provide radio coverage 
for the Department of Safety and Security, Facilities 
Operations & Management, Skiway operations and 
ski patrol, as well as several other departments. 
The new radio system will support campus safety, 
emergency operations, and daily campus opera-
tions." Benefits of the new system, which will be 
fully implemented in the spring, include:
•	 state-of-the-art Motorola radio system design 

informed by comprehensive frequency and 
coverage studies,

•	 updated dispatch consoles, vehicle radios, and 
handheld equipment serviceable in person or 
remotely,

•	 enhanced quality of communication transmis-
sions and overall functionality, and

•	 consistent, aligned new radio equipment across 
campus departments and at remote sites.

United Way Raffle Winners
Congratulations to DDS's Brandon 
Crosby, Project Manager Chad Morig, 
Instrument Technician Maurice An-
derson, and Associate VP of FO&M 

Frank Roberts who each won a weekly raffle prize 
of a full-day ski pass to the Dartmouth Skiway. Their 
contributions to the United Way will be directed to 
those in need. 

Dartmouth Dining is Here for You
This is the phrase Director of Dining Jon Plodzik 
is repeating to his team, reminding them of their 
#1 priority to provide excellent service to the 80 
students who remain on campus between terms 
and are being served at '53 Commons. 

Jon wrote, "once students return to campus, '53 
Commons will offer a Late Night service from 
9pm-12am daily for students to have a place to 
study, see one another (from 6’ away) and get 
something to eat. They can use a meal swipe 
equivalency or their Dining Dollars for purchases 
from the Grill, Sauté Fresh or the Brick Oven Pizza, 
in addition to all of the packaged items and bev-
erages we will offer. Thanks to Matt Trombly for 
running this important part of our program as we 
help make the Dartmouth Experience the best it 
can be for students during these difficult times."

As we approach the final weeks of a very difficult year, let's recognize the 
tremendous effort everyone has made to provide a safe, welcoming haven for 
our students, faculty and staff. Thank you for your work and for staying safe. 
Cheers to a new year!  Happy holidays, everyone!


